
CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO 

DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS John Arntz, Director 

Memorandum 

To: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

From: John Arntz, Director of Electio s 
.__..,, 

Date: December 5, 2022 

RE: ovember 8, 2022, Consolidated General Election 

Attached are the documents associated with my certifying the results of votes cast for local offices and measures in the 
Consolidated General Election in San Francisco on November 8, 2022. This version resolves some typos in Attachment 1 and 
formatting issues in the resolution previously submitted on December 1, 2022. 

Please let me know if I can provide more information or answer any questions. 
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